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40th Session of the Universal Periodic Review
Review of Togo – 24 January 2022
Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka

Mr. President, 

Sri Lanka welcomes the delegation of Togo and appreciates the presentation made. 
We commend Togo’s progress in protecting and promoting human rights since its last UPR. These include the process of developing a national social protection policy for the period 2020-29 and ongoing efforts in drafting the national child protection policy. 
We appreciate Togo’s ratification of the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers in 2020 and the strengthening of the national human rights commission.
While appreciating the progress already achieved, in a constructive spirit, Sri Lanka recommends that Togo:

1. Continues to advance the economic empowerment of vulnerable groups through national programs for social protection and financial inclusion;
2. Further promotes the rights of the child including by enhancing access to education and continuing the noteworthy achievements on girls’ school enrollment;
3. Further enhances national initiatives on human rights education and training.
We wish Togo success in its UPR engagement. 
